
 

 

 
 
 

 
  

 
 

        

         

    

    

       

      

        

        

       

   

    

VBPDInvestigatesFatalCrashonDiamondSpringsRoad 

VIRGINIA BEACH, VA, Tuesday, July 11, 2023 – On July 10, 2023, at around 10:39 

p.m., Virginia Beach Police Officers responded to a car crash involving a pedestrian 

at the intersection of Diamond Springs Road and Tierra Roja Drive. 

The pedestrian (M/68) was pronounced deceased on scene. The preliminary 

investigation indicated that the motorist, who stayed on scene and was cooperative, 

was not at fault. There are no charges currently. The identity of the victim is not 

being released at this time as next of kin still have not been located and notified. 

This is an ongoing investigation. Anyone with information related to this incident is 

asked to contact the Virginia Beach Police Department Special Operations Bureau at 

757-385-4606 or anonymously through Crime Solvers at 1-888-LOCK-U-UP. 
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